A.S.B. Bulletin 12/17/18 — Monday

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

Stagg Students, the winter formal is making a come back this year. Last day for tickets is today
at lunch in the Spot. $10 per couple and $7 for singles. The dance is this Friday night, December
21st from 7-10pm. Ask the ticket sellers about the chance for running for royalty.

Students who use the Spot at lunch. Please remember to clean up after yourself. Thank you!

Are you stumped as to what to get someone close to you for the Holidays? Attention students,
ASB is selling Winter Wonder Grams today and tomorrow. We are selling out of the Spot at
lunch. These will be a bundle of candy canes with a special note attached. $3 each. These will
be delivered in 3rd and 4th period on Wednesday December 19th.

The No Go List has unfortunately grown very large. You get on the No Go List from a disciplinary
action or if you get caught in a tardy sweep. To clear yourself off of the No Go List for tardy
sweep, you must serve detention after school in L3.

The Student Store will be open Monday and Wednesday this week in The Spot.

MESA Club has started again! Meetings are Mondays and Thursdays in room K-9. If you like to
build, experiment, destroy things and build again - then this is the club for you. We go on several
trips with this club - with the end of year trip being to Great America or Six Flags - sign up soon in
either room K-3 or K-9 so that you are eligible for our first field trips. You can also qualify for a
sash at graduation - so come to K-9 on Monday or Thursday from 2:30-3:30, bring your
enthusiasm and get involved. MESA club is waiting for you!

Hello Stagg Community: The AVID classes are collecting donations for local homeless shelters.
Giving Trees have been placed in all AVID classrooms. Each tree is decorated with an ornament
that lists items needed. It's simple - just pick an ornament and bring the item to school. If you
would like to help out, please visit one of the AVID classrooms.

e Mrs. Chang in C-1

e Mrs. Hayes in B-7

e Ms. Martin in F-1

e Ms. Ozornio in G-11

e Ms. Stonerin A-2
All donations must be made by Wednesday, December 19. Any help would be greatly
appreciated. Many Thanks from the AVID community.



If you are interested in enrolling in Work Experience for 2nd Semester, please see Ms. Yescas by
Friday, December 21st. The Work Experience office is located in the main office across from Mrs.
Klopstock’s office. You must be a junior or senior and have a job to enroll in Work Experience.

Seniors, if you have any Local Scholarship Application documents that you are holding on to,
please bring them to Ms. Smith in the Career Center ASAP! The deadline to turn in everything is
December 21,

Please stop by the Career Center to check out some new scholarships that are posted in the
Scholarship binder. Deadline dates are approaching.

Here are the home athletic events for this week:
Wednesday 12/19

Boys Varsity Soccer vs. Venture Academy @ 6:00p
Girls JV/Varsity Basketball vs. Grant @ 5:30p/7:00p

Friday 12/21
Boys Soccer vs. Liberty @ 4:00p/6:00p

This week we celebrate Stagg PRIDE with this reminder:

This is the final week of the semester. Thursday and Friday are minimum days for
semester finals. Thursday will be periods 1/3/5 and Friday will be periods 2/4/6.
School gets out at 11:49am.

And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE! and have a restful 2 week break!



